
Snippets about Lake Tahoe
·      Former El Dorado County Superior Court Judge Steve
Bailey has responded to allegations of misconduct. Here are
his answers.

·      Sara Colborn is now principal of Truckee Elementary
School.    

·      The Zephyr Cove Library is hosting a movie program on
March 17 at 2pm. “Matilda” (rated PG) will be shown on a big
screen in the meeting room. The movie and popcorn are free.

·      University of Nevada Cooperative Extension and the
Nevada  section  of  the  Society  for  Range  Management  are
accepting applications for the Nevada Youth Range Camp on June
17-23. Applications must be submitted by April 27. For more
info and to apply, go online.

·      Here is the El Dorado-Tahoe roadwork schedule from
Caltrans for the week.
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